
Ad Hoc to Define the Webmaster Roll 
 

 

The ad hoc committee met on Wednesday the 4th of May. Participants were Sally S., Carl G., and Anne F. 

as well as the Bob B. 

The subjects discussed were Tradition 8 as relates to the Webmaster position since it is a position that 

requires familiarity with the design and maintenance of websites and is best served by someone who is 

already in this line of work. The position is presently a non-rotating position so finding someone to 

commit to long term service is a need. This position falls easily within the intent of Tradition 8 and 

Concept 11. 

We revisited the ‘Suggested qualification’ for the position to see if any changes would be in order. 

We spoke about the need for a backup or co-webmaster position which was first brought up in the early 

years of the website. 

We also spoke about the workload of the webmaster going forward, since a website refresh is well 

overdue. 

The committee is presently doing research on how other Areas or Districts have addressed these issues.  


